
 

 

Monday 29th March 2021 
 

Years 3 and 4 Gardening Club 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are excited to announce that Gardening Club will return on Tuesday afternoons from 3.20pm to 4.20pm 
after the Easter break.  Sessions will start on Tuesday 20th April and will finish on Tuesday 25th May (6 
weeks).  The cost for the club is £30 for six sessions.  Please pay for this via Sims Pay under your child’s year 
group.  This will cover the purchase of resources needed for the activities.  
 
As part of our Global Citizenship curriculum development, the club will give children the opportunity to find 
out where food comes from and how it grows, as well as giving children the responsibility for the health 
and maintenance of the garden.  Even if it is raining, we will try to get out to the garden and I therefore ask 
that your child comes prepared with a waterproof coat and wellies for each session.  On occasions when 
the weather is too severe, the children will take part in various planned indoor activities based around the 
garden.  These may include making wind chimes and bird feeders, creating eco-friendly decorations, 
photography or observational drawing.  
 
Children will work in separate year groups and will use their own tools and gloves. 
 
As spaces are limited, please fill in the attached request slip as soon as possible to avoid disappointment.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs K Myles 
Eco Lead 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Wickham Common Primary School 
Years 3 and 4 Gardening Club 

 
Name of Child: .................................................................  Class:.................................. 
 
I wish my child to join Gardening Club from Tuesday 20th April – Tuesday 25th May (6 sessions). 
I confirm I have paid £30 via Sims Pay. 
 
 
Contact telephone number: ....................................................  Signed:...................................... 


